
 

                                                                                

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Downholland Haskayne CE Primary 
                  Newsletter No: 16                                Contact: bursar@haskayne.lancs.sch.uk  
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School 

 

 

World Book Day 
The children, and staff all looked 
fantastic in their costumes. 
The children enjoyed reading with 
each other in mixed age groups 
and talking about their favourite 
books. 
 

 

Please could you return the parent 
contact form to school, as soon as 
possible. 
Thank you. 
 

 

 

Dates for Diary 
14th March – School visit from the Poet 
Andy Tooze 
17th March – Children in Need (Red Nose 
Day) 
19th March – Mothering Sunday Service 
in 
St Thomas’ Church 
21st March – School photographer 

3 April – 14 April Easter Holidays 
20th April – Height & Weight for 
Reception & Y6 pupils only – permission 
request to follow 

1st May – Bank Holiday 
8th May – Bank Holiday 

9-13 May - Y6 SATs week 
29 May – 2 June – Half Term 

19th July – School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

 

 

 
 
We are looking forward to our visit from 
Andy Tooze, Poet and Specialist Poetry 
Teacher, on Tuesday 14th March. 
Signed copies of his three full-length 
books will be available to purchase on 
the day. Their titles are ‘Green Shoots 
Rising”, “The Poetry Bug,” and “The 
Poetry Bug Strikes Again” These are all 
published by Matador and will be 
available at a specially reduced price of 
£5 per book, cash only. 

 

Star of the week 
This week we have awarded  
Star of the Week Award to 

 DW & SK 
Well done!   

 

of school a day is the 
same as missing two 
weeks over the year. 

 

Parent Governor Election 
The nomination period for a parent 
governor has now closed and we 
are pleased to announce Mrs Sophie 
Tomlin will be joining our schools 
governing board. 


